## **Great Barford Church of England Primary Academy**





14th September

Dear Parents/Carers

The *Tempest* photographer is due in school on Thursday 24<sup>th</sup> September 2020. Due to the current situation, things will run a little differently this year:

- There will be no family photos just individual children.
- The children will stand to have their photo taken.
- The photographer will remain 5ft (1.5m) away from the children.

If you would like your child/children to have their photo taken, please can you sign the permission slip below. If we do not receive your permission, the child/children will not have their photograph taken.

To minimise the transfer of paper from the school to parents, the photos will be viewed and purchased online. We will need to share your name and e-mail details with the company. We will need your permission to do this.

Please complete the permission slip below and return it to <a href="mailto:admin@gbpa.org.uk">admin@gbpa.org.uk</a> by Friday 18<sup>th</sup> September. Please **do not** send in with your child/children.

Kind regards Mrs Evans	
I give permission for	(child/children's name)
to have their photograph taken at school on Thursday 24th September.	
To enable me to access the photo proof online I give the school permission to share my name and e-mail address with Tempest.	
Signed:	Printed name
Date:	

If we do not receive a response by Friday 18<sup>th</sup> September, we will assume that you do not wish your child/children to have their photo taken, and do not give permission to share your name and e-mail address.

Great Barford Church of England Primary Academy
Silver Street, Great Barford Beds, MK44 3HZ Tel: 01234 870342 E-mail:admin@gbpa.org.uk

Great Barford Church of England Primary Academy is part of Unity Church of England Academy Trust, a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales with company number 7563436.





